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First Indian Day School 
Settlement info meetings 

POSTPONED 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 16, Enniskó:wa/March 2020) The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to remind community members that 
information meetings to assist Indian Day School survivors have 
been POSTPONED to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
The meetings will be rescheduled at an appropriate date. 
  
Persons who need assistance regarding their claims may still 
contact Ms. Connie Meloche, the Indian Day School Settlement 
Coordinator, at 450-632-7500, cellphone 514-206-1209, or 
connie.meloche@mck.ca. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer 
450-632-7500 ext 63254 
mckmedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Connie Meloche 
Indian Day School 
Settlement Coordinator 
connie.meloche@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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